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TALE-LITE 

                                                June 2011 
 

*Notice of General Meeting - - - - -Thursday, June 9th, 2011* 
Guest Admission: First 2 introductory FOC, thereafter $20.00 

Refreshments from 5:00 pm- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  Dinner served at 6:00 pm 
Paradise Banquet & Convention Center - - - - - -  7601 Jane Street, Concord 

 

SPONSOR 
 
 
 
 
MEETING – JUNE 9th  

 
Evans Cooling Systems Inc. will be sponsoring our monthly dinner at the Paradise Banquet Hall to 
present Evans Waterless Engine Coolants in what promises to be an interesting and informative 
presentation: 
“Evans Waterless Coolants are a proprietary mix of Ethylene and Propylene Glycols. It is proven 
technology that has been in use in the auto racing and antique car hobby for 20+ years. The relatively 
recent Heavy Duty formula has a boiling point of 375°F to eliminate overheating. It protects against 
Heavy Duty Engine failures, reduces significant maintenance issues and can reduce fuel 
consumption”.  
Speakers will include Christopher Brand, Evans’ Canadian representative, and Mike Walter of Black 
Cap International Inc.   Mike will premier new technology using Evans Coolants that will be of 
interest throughout the trucking industry. 
Heads-up!  The Ontario Ministry of Transportation will be making changes to safety inspections 
for trucks, trailers, buses, accessible vehicles and school purposes vehicles. Robert Monster, Senior 
Vehicle Standards Engineer with MTO , has kindly agreed to provide a Q&A review of  letter from 
MTO  Carrier Safety and Enforcement Branch sent to ATSSA  dated May 19, 2011, copy attached. 
Evans and the MTO – a double whammy to see us off for the summer break!! 
 
DOWN THE ROAD 

 July & August – Break/Recess!!! 
 Sept. 1...- Golf – Toronto ATSSA – Nobleton Lakes – (See page 4 of 6) 
 Sept. 15 – Trade Show – Toronto ATSSA – Paradise Center- (See page 6) 
 Monthly – General Meetings – Contact Brian Sibbald @ 905-302-5470 for an 

opportunity to sponsor & advocate your business!! 
 
MEETING – MAY 12th    
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Our “Free Floating” meeting – courtesy of our very own Toronto ATSSA due to the lack of a regular 
sponsor – turned out to be quite the success with a lot of interest as demonstrated the very lively Q & 
A period! Two of our members, both obviously involved and knowledgeable in their respective 
fields, co-chaired the presentations: 
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Steve and Paul deserve a good round of applause for their personal and outstanding efforts for the 
evening! Thanks both. 

Steve Clark spoke on the latest offerings and options relative to Hybrids/Electronic vehicles and 
what they could mean to a fleet: Paul Kirkup reviewed various products and maintenance practices 
that should be in play at this time of year with respect to Rust Prevention. 

50/50 Draw: Won by Claude Drouin of the CFTS Group.  Table # 4 won for ‘best questions’ and 
directed the house portion to the Polycystic Foundation. 
 
NOMINATIONS – EXECUTIVE for 2012/2013 
Hello! Hello! Hello out there!!   

We are looking for new people to join our executive!  Attend a few of our executive 
meetings to provide input, or just to listen; to assess if you would like to participate in 
some formal or informal role!  If you know of a member who would be beneficial to 
our organization, put forward his/her name – on the attached form - or just mention to 
one of our executives listed below! 

 
ATSSA TORONTO CHAPTER 

DIRECTORS & OFFICERS (2010/2011) 
 

President Steve Plaskos 647-234-1153 
Vice President & LAC Chair.(& CFMS rep.) Dan Cushing 416-806-4206 
Treasurer Dave Cook 519-396-5219 
Secretary Vic Wintjes 416-802-7475 
Entertainment Chairman Brian Sibbald 905-302-5470 
Membership Chairman Kevin Anderson 416-278-1463 
..........Assist. Memb.  Chair. Paul Sarju 905-761-3153 
Membership Growth Chair Derek Mayer 800-267-4594 
Associate Chairman Steve Woodward 416-571-8880 
……..Assoc. Vice Chair.. John Rutkay 905-327-4744 
Safety, Health & Welfare Wallace Boustead 416-398-4167 
Education & Training Chair James Johnstone 905-761-0009 
Technical Committee Chair (& CFMS rep.) Ian Sturrock 705-623-5734 
   
Publicity Chair. Dawn Violo 416-419-5706 
Tale-Lite Editor Peter Devenish 905-849-7393 
Past President Ed Roeder 905-615-3200 

 
    
    
 
Toronto ATSSA:- WEBS:  www.torontoats.com 
14 Broomfield Crt.               www.atssa.org 
Brampton  ON  L6Z 1T5 ------------------------------------- 
E-mail: torontoats@sympatico.ca E-mail: tale-lite@cogeco.ca 

http://www.torontoats.com/
http://www.atssa.org/
mailto:torontoats@sympatico.ca
mailto:tale-lite@cogeco.ca
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Fax: 905-846-7613 Editor:  Peter Devenish 
 
 

 

NOMINATION FORM 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE  

2012-2013 
 

 
 

Dear Member: 
 

 To maintain progress within our Association it is essential that we have a good slate of Officer Candidates for our 
Executive Committee.  As members, it is important that we accept the responsibility of electing an Executive 
Committee to ensure the maintenance of aims and principles set out in our Charter of Operation. 

 This nomination form gives you the opportunity to put forward the names of member/s who you think would do a 
good job if elected.  If you are interested yourself for any of the offices, put your own name down. 

 It is not necessary to fill the entire slate - just nominate those you feel would do well in any given position. 
 Submit your completed form before October 20, 2011, by Fax to 905-846-7613, or by e-mail 

to:torontoats@sympatico.ca; or hand in at our October 13, 2011 general meeting.  The Committee will then 
contact such nominee/s to ascertain his/her willingness to stand for election in the office as nominated.   

 Note: Elections will be held at our November10 th general meeting.   
 Nominations can also be made at the November10th meeting but such nominees must be present to confirm 

willingness to stand for election. 
 

Ed Roeder 
Chairman - Nominations Committee 
................................................................................................................................................................
   

 (Select 1 or more)                   NOMINATION/S      Date:………………… 
 

*PRESIDENT....................................................................................................................................................... 
 

*VICE-PRESIDENT............................................................................................................................................ 
 

*TREASURER..................................................................................................................................................... 
 
    SECRETARY..................................................................................................................................................... 
 
   MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN........................................................................................................................... 
 
   ENTERTAINMENT CHAIRMAN................................................................................................................... 
 
   SAFETY, HEALTH & WELFARE CHAIRPERSON……………………………………………………… 
 
   ASSOCIATE CHAIRMAN................................................................................................................................ 
 
   ASSOCIATE VICE CHAIRMAN..................................................................................................................... 
 
   EDUCATION & TRAINING CHAIRMAN..................................................................................................... 
 
   TECHNICAL COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN..................................................................................................... 
 

*Nominees for these three positions only must be ‘regular members’. 
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  Members of the present Executive, as listed in each TALE-LITE newsletter, meet this requirement. 
 
 

GOLF-Tickets 
September 1st, 2011 

NOBLETON LAKES GOLF CLUB 
Hwy 27, Nobleton, ON. 

 
One of the main social events of the A.T.S. year is the Annual Golf Tournament.  Tickets are limited to the first 
240 golfers-first come first served basis-so reserve your foursomes now!  To assist in making for a successful 
tournament, we are again inviting 27 of our supporters to sponsor the 27 holes.  (In addition, there may also be 
some sponsors with invited guests who may choose to bring along gifts to hand to their guests directly). 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
TEE OFF TIME: 9:30 A.M – SHOTGUN START 

SCRAMBLE BEST BALL FORMAT 
Note:   Soft Spikes are mandatory! Jeans are not allowed on the Golf Course. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please mail ________ ticket/s @ $140 each for golf, cart and dinner 
 

Please mail ________ ticket/s @ $65 each for dinner 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

1 2  

FORESOME 
           NAMES:- 3 4 

  
COMPANY NAME: 
 
ADDRESS:                                                                       PHONE #: 
 
CITY:                                                                     POSTAL CODE: 
    Submitted by          Submitted by          Submitted by          Submitted by          Submitted by 

 
 _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ ____ _ _ _1_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _     _   1 _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _
                      PRINT NAME                                                  SIGNATURE                                DATE 

  
Allow 
Sufficient 
Time for 
Processing 
& Mailings 
---------------- 
No 
Cancellation 
Or  
Refund 
After 
Aug. 11th, 
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PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED PRIOR TO RELEASE OF TICKETS  
 

May opt to call Dave Cook @ 1-519-396-5219 to arrange payment 
I am making payment on: Visa□  or Mastercard□  or Cheque enclosed□    
 
Name on Card (Please print!):………………………………………..……….….….                
             
Card# :....................................................................       Exp. Date:…………….…….       
 
Please complete then mail to: Toronto ATS, 14 Broomfield Crt., Brampton, ON L6Z 1T5 
 
If paying by Card, may opt to complete & submit by fax to: 1-519-396-5214 
 

Tickets – along with an Invoice and Receipt - will be issued upon receipt of payment 
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2011 
 

 

CANADIAN FLEET MAINTENANCE SEMINAR 

2011 

HILTON SUITES in Markham 

 

Many reported very good networking opportunities and success. Nevertheless, there was a disappointing 
turnout.  As usual, a great deal of effort and professionalism – both very much appreciated -  went into the 
production of this CFMS, but in the final analysis it is probably reflective of the times we are in.   

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
CANADIAN FLEET MAINTENANCE MANAGER 

2011 
 

LES WAKELING 
 
Congratulations to Les Wakeling :-on being awarded the Volvo Trucks Canada Inc. sponsored ‘Canadian 
Fleet Maintenance Manager of the Year’ at the CFMS the week of May 9th, 2011.  This award has become 
one of the most prestigious acknowledgments of outstanding individuals in our industry. 
John Montgomery, Regional Service Manager for Volvo Canada, presented the award at the lunch on the 
Wednesday.   

Les has been in the industry for over 35 years, 31 with his current 
employer, Canada Building Materials. Just being nominated 
demonstrates the respect he has garnered from his peers.  
Les oversees 20 maintenance facilities in Southern Ontario and Quebec 
for CBM; Maintaining a fleet of approximately 416 pieces of equipment 
consisting of class 8 tractors, straight trucks and trailers. 
A family man, Les resides in Brampton Ontario with his wife Robyn 
and his 3 daughters, Megan, Kate, and Lindsey. 
He is an active volunteer in his community in the Minor sports arena 
and coaches Lacrosse. In fact over the years he has coached his lacrosse 
teams to 5 Mann Cup Victories. 
In 1992 and 1993 with the Brampton Excelsiors,  
In 1994, 1995, and 1996 with the 6 Nations Chiefs. 
In 1999 he was the head coach for the Buffalo Bandits, and in 2002 the 
head coach for the Brooklin Redman. 
Les now enjoys the more relaxing game of Golf.  
Congratulations again to Les Wakeling! 

Pictured: John Montgomery & Les Wakeling 
(Picture courtesy of Ontario Trucking News) 
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TRADE SHOW 
TORONTO ATS 

 
Paradise Banquet & Convention Centre, 7601 Jane St., Concord 

(Between Hwy #7 and Hwy 407, on east side of Jane Street) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thursday, Sept. 15, 2011       4:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m.  
Barbecue from 5 – 7 

 
OVER 60 INDOOR AND OUTDOOR DISPLAYS 

 
       New Product Information                       On-hand technical information 
 
       Supplier door prize draws                      Sales specials on the spot 
 
For further information contact Brian Sibbald at 905-302-5470 or e-mail: bsibbald@cogeco.ca  
 
There will be NO ADMISSION charge for guests, so please feel free to bring along anyone who 
would benefit from attending this informative Toronto A.T.S. trade show. 
 
Who in your organization would benefit by attending our trade show?  Bring your Fleet Operations, 
Safety & Compliance staff, your Parts & Equipment procurement personnel, fleet Maintenance 
Technicians and Service Providers.  Network with our industry: Fleets, Manufacturers and Suppliers. 

 
www.torontoats.com 

mailto:bsibbald@cogeco.ca
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